
One day workshop on “Standard based Coding Practices” by LDRA officials on 7th 
December 2018. 

 
Department of Computer Science and Engineering organized one day workshop on 
Standards based Coding Practices. This workshop was scheduled on 7th December 2018 and 
officials from LDRA Mr. Himalaya Bansal and his technical team presented the talk. Basic 
Idea of talk was to focus on coding using some international standard such as CERT-C and 
MISRA. 
Dr. Rajinder Sandhu was the coordinator of the program. Talk started with a welcome 
speech from Head of Department Prof. (Dr.) Satya Prakash Ghrera. More than 25 faculty 
attended the workshop. 

 


